SMG

passion for sports grounds

Christmas 2017

Dear customers, dear sir or madam,

to all of you - our friends and business partners - we sincerely thank you for the
trustful and pleasant cooperation this ending year.

We also thank you for your numerous visits our booths all over the world - be it
in Cologne or Dubai, Shanghai or anywhere else in the world.

We look forward to welcoming you again in the coming year - whether at your
place or here in Véhringen.

We wish you and your family a blessed Christmas and good luck, health and
success for 2018.

Family Owegeser and the entire SMG team
PS. Please note that due to inventory works our last shipping day will be the

15.12. Over Christmas and New Year we are closing from 23.12. until
07.01.2018.
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